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August 22, 2018 
 
 
The Honorable Board of Alders 
City of New Haven 
165 Church Street 
New Haven, CT  06510 
 
Dear Honorable Board Members: 
 
In accordance with the Order of the Board of Aldermen authorizing the Mayor to apply 
for and accept all grants on behalf of the City of New Haven, passed October 17, 1994, I 
am respectfully writing to advise the Honorable Board of a grant proposal submitted to 
Department of Homeland Security, FEMA, AFG program.  
 
The Fire Department’s proposal is for the purchase of a Personnel Accountability 
System. This system will provide the hardware and software that will interlink with the 
firefighters’ portable radio to ensure the incident commander can track all on scene 
personnel. The federal share of this project is $361,092. 
 
There is a 10% local match, $36,109, which will be satisfied in the 2018/2019 Fire 
Department Capital Budget. This is a one-year grant. 
 
Thank you for your consideration in this matter.  Please contact me or Chief Alston at 
(203) 946-7901 with any questions you may have. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Michael Carter, CAO 
 
 

Cc: Chief J Alston 


